
News from Mia, Casa Vietii (House of life) Romania  
 
It's always encouraging to read what God is doing, from our small town we have 
some great news to share with you.  
With your financial support we been able to buy diapers, baby wipes, baby formula 
for Ukrainian children. David been at the border and have been able to give him 
some supplies. 
Our friends came on a mission trip to go to Ukraine with food for our brothers and 
sisters in Ukraine where the Baptist church have contacts. Meantime here at Casa 
Vietii, we have renovated the bedroom and living room prepared for two ladies to 
stay at our centre long term.  
We bought new extendable sofa and new beddings, everything what was need it in 
the kitchen for the refugees and for the women to be comfortable. The ladies are 
very grateful and excited to have a place where to stay. We been blessed with 
money to buy a new set table with 6 chairs for our courtyard which is good because 
they can eat out now that weather is so nice.  
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